
November 11, 2018 Thirty-Second Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Saint Stanislaus Mass Intentions 

Saturday, November 10 

5:15pm  Deceased Members of  

   The Deveney Family  

Sunday, November 11 

10:00am 55th Wedding Anniversary Gauthiers; 

  Cheryl Rivard; George Beaudoin;  

  Dennis Flaherty (Holy Rosary) 

Monday, November 12 

7:00am  Intentions of Father Johnson 

Tuesday, November 13 

8:00am  Holy Mass at Good Shepherd 

Wednesday, November 14 

7:00am  Birthday Remembrance George A Wrobel  

      (Family) 

Thursday, November 15 

  No Holy Mass 

Friday, November 16 

7:00am   Antonetta Santoro & forgotten souls  

     in Purgatory 

Saturday, November 17 

5:15pm  Anthony & Sophie Dubiel (Barbara) 

Sunday, November 18 

  In Thanksgiving for Graces & Blessings 

     (Valerie A Butler) 

Good Shepherd Mass Intentions 

Saturday, November 10 

4:00pm  Pat Reagan  

Sunday, November 11 

8:15am  Claire Berube 

10:00am Esther R Picard 

11:30am Antonio Bernardo DeSousa;  

   Maria Daluz Almeida & Famliy 

Monday, November 12 

7:00am  Holy Mass at Saint Stanislaus 

Tuesday, November 13 

8:00am  Idalina Cabral 

Wednesday, November 14 

7:00am  Holy Mass at Saint Stanislaus   

Thursday, November 15 

  No Holy Mass 

Friday, November 16 

8:00am  Mr & Mrs Manuel Pimentel 

Saturday, November 17 

4:00pm  Emily C Goncalo 

Sunday, November 18 

8:15am  Manuel DeSousa 

10:00am Doris Mattos 3rd Anniversary 

11:30am Pais, Tios, Irmaos (Bento) 

Memorial Candles burn to the Honor and Glory of God 

and this month for: 

November 

Sanctuary: In Thanksgiving for all Graces & Blessings received 

  (Valerie A Butler) 

Divine Mercy: Anthony & Sophie Dubiel (Barbara) 

Our Lady of Czestochowa: In Thanksgiving for all Graces & 

  Blessings received (Rita Cabral) 

Pope St. John Paul: Birthday Intentions of Father Johnson 

Memorial Candles burn to the Honor and Glory of God 

and this month for: 

 

Nov 11-Nov 25 

Sanctuary: Jose M Furtado 

Our Lady of Angels: William & Marie Souza 

St Stanislaus Holy Rosary Sodality 
 

The Holy Rosary Sodality’s prayer  
intentions for November are that as 
Catholics we remember that our faith 
is based in Christ and we follow Him, 
and that the church hierarchy receives 
the Holy Spirit’s grace to faithfully 
lead the Church. 
 
Everyone is invited to pray the rosary 
on Wednesday evenings at 6:00pm in 
the Grotto. Bring a chair and let Our 
Lady bless you with a mid-week  
spiritual boost. 
 

Good Shepherd Holy Rosary Sodality 

The Holy Rosary Sodality’s prayer  
intentions for October are that Our 
Lady keep all faithful priests close to 
her heart, and that the church  
hierarchy receive the grace they need 
from the Holy Spirit to continue to 
lead the church.  
Everyone is invited to pray the rosary 
on Wednesday evenings at 6:00pm in 
the Grotto. Bring a chair and let Our 
Lady bless you with a mid-week  
spiritual boost. 
For information in English or 
Portuguese call Norma 508-496-0199 

Saint Stanislaus Financial Blessings 

    11/4   

Weekly:$1,779.00 Second (Fuel):$1,040.00  

Good Shepherd Financial Blessings  - 11/4 
Weekly: $2,574.00   

Second (Maint/ Repair):$2,728.50 

Portuguese food for Maint/Repair:  $1,332.50 

 

Welcome to all new  
parishioners or those who 

might be visiting our  
parish. Please introduce 

yourself after Mass or stop 
by the Parish office  
Monday-Thursday  

8:30am-2:30pm 



Respect Life Ministry  

The Church teaches us to hope in salvation for unbaptized children, whether they died through miscarriage, abortion, or another 

reason. She offers comfort comfort for grieving parents and provides the support they need to entrust their children to God’s lov-

ing care and to deepen their relationship with the Father of Mercies… As members of the body of Christ, the Church, we are an 

Easter people, living with the hope given to us by Christ’s Resurrection, His victory over sin and death. We are called to bear 

witness to the gift of every life, no matter how brief or small. This November, remember that every unbaptized child who has 

died can be entrusted to God’s loving mercy. Let us pray especially that parents of aborted children are blessed with the hope of 

being reunited with them in heaven one day.  

~USCCB, Life Issues Forum: A Month of Hope, Nov. 2, 2018 

 

Respect Life Prayer Intention:  

For parents of a child who was miscarried, aborted or stillborn and for all parents who are grieving the death of their child, that 

they will find peace in the promise of the Resurrection. 

 
 
Baby Bottle Campaign 
Please return your baby bottles to the basket or sacristy at St. Stanislaus Church or to the office at Good Shepherd. Your gener-
osity is much appreciated and any amount you give will help Learn Your Options in their life saving work with women and men 
in crisis pregnancies. 
 
Do you live with the pain of an abortion? 
Even though you may feel this could never be understood or forgiven, there is hope in Christ. For help, go to 
www.hopeafterabortion.org or call the Project Rachel Hotline of our diocese (508) 997-3300. Project Rachel is a confidential 
healing ministry for men and women hurting from past abortions. 

THE SHEPHERD’S CORNER 

 

LET THE ADVENTURE BEGIN! Hello members of our new Catholic Community of Central Fall River! In the days, weeks, 

months, and years ahead we will together discover what this means for us to be in this new and exciting Catholic initiative. But, 

as we begin, I just wanted to take a moment to say hello and let you know how excited I am to be asked to shepherd this new 

community in its early days.  

Within the next few weeks, I will hold a town meeting of sorts and will invite you to come share your cares and concerns, as 

well as your hopes and dreams for our community. I hope you’ll make the time to be there as every voice needs to be heard. You 

should also expect to receive a letter from me in the mail in the course of the next week outlining some of my hopes for our pro-

cess moving forward.  

Fr Juan and I are both so excited to get to know each of you and journey with you in faith. Please be patient with us as we get to 

know your names and your lives.  

Also know that with this Shepherd’s Corner, you will hear from me each week. I want to communicate with you as much as pos-

sible so that we can share our vision together for our future. 

Speaking of communication, please reach out to me with any needs. You can email me at: frtomw@gmail.com, you can friend 

me on Facebook at fb.com/frtom.washburn, or just say hello if you see me in the grocery store.  

I’ll end with one of my favorite quotes of Pope Francis. I hope that we can all let these words define us and inspire us as we 

move forward together. I take this quote as my personal mission statement as the shepherd of this flock, “Let the Church al-

ways be a place of mercy and hope, where everyone is welcomed, loved, and forgiven.” 

Peace, love, and prayers, 

Fr. Tom 

 

COMMUNITY ASSEMBLY - NOVEMBER 15TH AT 6:30PM 

Join us Thursday, November 15th at 6:30pm in the Good Shepherd Parish Hall to meet with Fr. Tom and Fr. Juan and talk about 

the new collaborative effort that Bishop da Cunha has invited us to create here in Central Fall River. All parishioners from Good 

Shepherd, St. Stanislaus, St. Anthony of Padua, and St. Mary’s Cathedral are encouraged to attend. Exciting things are in store 

for us together! 

 



Prayer Intentions 

Priscilla Barton, MaryJane W., Alice Gauthier, Crystal Bedal, Ricky Nobrega, Rita Cabral, Rebekah Ponte, Kim & Anne Fischer, Beatrice 

Moniz, Michael Facchini, Rose Facchini, Patricia O’Brien, Anne Marie Hallisey, Kathleen Correia, Pat Cabral, Barbara Howard, Ann & Bob 

Zygiel, Penny & Joe Bucko, Donald Vezina, Kim Dias, Fernanda Dias, Floyd Fischer, John Romero Jr., Eddie Gravel, Anne Varley, Patricia 

O’Brien, Kelly O’Brien, Alyssa Camara, Claire Carreiro, Joanne Soares, Edward Gavin, Anne Cournoyer, Teri Stewart, Wyatt Boulais, Julie 

Sousa, Tom Sousa, Mary Ann Araujo, Margaret Pietraszek, Teri Dias, Abigail Tavaras, Jillian Lowney, Bruno Texeira, and Braydyn Bentley 

Dias, Christine Barboza RIP, Francisco Silva, Val Monteiro, Bobby Rozycki, Eddie Gravel, John Romero Jr., Jeannie Quinn, Kevin Soares, 

Marlene Harrington, Patricia O’Brien, Kelly O’Brien, Kenneth Carrier, Francis Pacheco, Bob Pereira, Luis Raposo, John T. Haggerty, Barbie 

Canuel, Paul Canuel, Carter Wheeler, Joyce, Barbara Simcock, Patience Raposa, Colt Raposa, Dan Rego, Pat Wilson, Cookie, Herman Cos-

ta, Russel Amaral, Kevin Cartin, Paula King, Richard Moniz, Greg Moniz, Pauline Grocott, Pam Almeida, Kenneth Copsetta, and Sarah 

Steen 

 

In Thanksgiving for all graces and blessings received. 

To request prayers for a loved one contact Leanne at 508-678-7412 

Please Pray for the soul of  Medrick A. Lavallee and  
Dimas Pavao, Maria V. Pacheco, Ramiro Perinho, Irene Lew-
is,  Cheryl Rivard, Gilberta Faria, Kenneth Carrier, Clarisse 
Rezendez, Robert Durfee, Carlos Patricio, Janice Fiola, all our 
deceased family and friends. 
“Eternal rest grant unto them, O Lord, and let perpetual light 
shine upon them. May the souls of the faithful  

ADORATION 

Below are the times that the Blessed Sacrament is exposed for 

the adoration of the faithful. Please take advantage of the op-

portunities presented here to spend time with Jesus. Adoration 

is the path to holiness for ourselves, and vibrancy for our par-

ish. 

October 

Monday  6:30-7:30 Saint Stanislaus 

Tuesday  6:00-7:00 St. Joseph 

Wednesday 9:00-5:00 St. Michael (confessions 5:00-5:30) 

Thursday 4:30-5:30 St. Anne 

Friday  8:30-3:00 Good Shepherd 

Prayer Blanket Ministry 

 

Meeting Tuesday, December 4th 12:00pm-3:00pm in the 

Good Shepherd hall, bring a lunch. 

 

If you would like to join the prayer blanket ministry or to 

request a blanket please contact  

Joan Burda 508-679-6186 

 

Parishioners in the Armed Services-If you know any  
parishioner serving in the Armed Forces or a Veteran 
please email or call the parish office. 
 
Patrick Rioux Sr. Retired 

 
 
“Almighty God and Father, hold our service men and women 
in your loving hands. Protect them as they protect us. Bless 
them and their families for their selfless acts they perform for 
us in our time of need. We ask this in the name of Jesus Christ 
our Lord. Amen 

Movie night with Father Leonard  

November 19th at 6:00pm in the 

parish hall. All are invited! 

Seniors’ News  
 
Mohegan Sun Casino, Thursday December 6th. $18 includes 
bus fare, gratuity for driver, wheel and $15 food voucher. Bus 
leaves at 8:30am from Good Shepherd Church parking lot, 
South Main St.  
 
For more information or reservation call Phyllis 508-676-
8378 or Adele 508-672-0030 or Ann 508-674-7355 
  

  

Year of The Visitation of The Icon of Our Lady of 

Czestochowa 

Icon Visitation dates have been extended through December 

2018 

 

November  

 

11/10-11/17 Rita Cabral 

11/17-11/24 Jean Willis 

11/24-12/1 Wanda Wrobel 

 

Being a host family requires only that you honor Our Lady through 

prayer during your host week. You can bring her to your home  

following the 5:15 (Saturday) Mass at Saint Stanislaus. Return must be 

before the 5:15 Mass. A lighter icon of Our Lady is available in the sac-

risty. You may choose either one. Any questions contact: Denita Trem-

blay 401-624-9680 



Parish Calendar 

Please see bulletin for details 

 

Every Wednesday at 6:00pm everyone is invited to pray the rosary in the Grotto at Saint Stanislaus. Bring a chair 

Confessions every Monday evening from 6:30pm-7:30pm. We will have exposition of the Blessed Sacrament in  

October at Saint Stanislaus. 

  

November 15th 6:30pm Community Assembly in Good Shepherd Hall 

November 19th Movie Night with Father Leonard 6:00-9:00pm 

December 1st the Mass Intention book will open for January-June 2019 

December 9th Christmas Concert 

December 16th 3:00pm South Coast Community Choral Christmas Concert 

 

Calendário paroquial 

Por favor vejam o boletim para detalhes 

 

Todas as quartas-feiras, às 18 horas, todos são convidados a rezar o rosário na Gruta de São Estanislau. Traga uma 

cadeira. 

Confissões todas as segundas-feiras das 18:30 às 19:30. Teremos a exposição do Santíssimo Sacramento também du-

rante esse tempo. Durante Outubro, as confissões serão de São Estanislau.  

 

15 de novembro 6:30pm Assembleia da Comunidade em Good Shepherd Hall 

19 de novembro noite de cinema com o padre Leonard 6:00-9:00pm 

1 de dezembro o livro intenção de massa abrirá para janeiro-junho de 2019 

9 de dezembro concerto de Natal 

16 de dezembro 3:00pm costa sul comunidade coral concerto de Natal 

 

Good Shepherd Parish Food Pantry 

Donations of non-perishable food items and toiletries are always welcome. 

The food pantry is available to anyone in need by appointment. Please call the 

parish office. 



Youth Group at Good Shepherd (ages 13+) 

Leanne Nelson 508-989-5868 

 

11/16 P-Bruins 

11/18 Baking Pies in GS kitchen 

11/19 Movie Night 6:00-8:30 

 

Altar Servers needed! 

Boys in Grade 3 and above who are interested 

in being more involved in the Mass are asked 

to consider becoming an altar server. For 

more details, please call Leanne in  parish of-

fice or speak to Eileen Hadfield before or after 

CCD. 

Good Shepherd Parish Saint Vincente DePaul is now accepting 
Turkeys and other nonperishable fixings for Thanksgiving. Also, 
anyone in need of a Thanksgiving Turkey Basket please contact 
Leanne in the office. 
 
St Vincente DePaul is looking for donations of diapers, bottles, and 
baby wipes. Please drop off all donations to Leanne in the parish 
office or the conference room. Thank you!!!! 

If you are interested in becoming a Eucharistic 

Minister or Lector please contact Leanne in the  

parish office 

Shepherding the Homebound 

Through home visits, reassuring phone calls and sending cards or letters on a regular basis, our ministers will engage the 
elderly/homebound through conversation and social support. Volunteers who are Eucharistic Ministers can deliver the 
Holy Eucharist to those who ask. Our intent is to visit those in Nursing Homes as well as those restricted to their own 
homes. Homebound includes those parishioners who cannot easily get out of their homes due to temporary or chronic 
illness. You do not need to have a special need to ask for a visitor. 
 
Please contact Leanne in the parish office if you would like to be a visitor or you would like to request a visit. 

Prayer/Line Book  

Anyone interested in joining our prayer line to 

pray for those in need please talk to Norma or 

Leanne in the parish office. 

To request prayers please call 774-955-0409 

Good Shepherd has 3 Choirs. 4pm on Saturdays, 10:00am on Sun-

days, and 11:30am in Portuguese. If you would like to join a choir 

please contact Carlos Medeiros or Leanne in the parish office 

Adoration at Good Shepherd Parish on Fridays following the 

8:00am Mass with Benediction at 3:00pm  

Gardening Club to maintain the gardens at Good Shepherd Parish. 
If you enjoy gardening please contact Leanne in the parish  
office. 

Bible Study at Good Shepherd  

Will resume on Tuesdays at 3:30pm in January 

 
Prayer Group at Good Shepherd  

Monday and Wednesday nights 7:00-9:00pm in the  
Conference Room 

1st Annual Bells of Remembrance:  
 
Listen for the Bells on November 11th at 11:00am in celebration 
of all veterans, the bells are set to ring from churches, town halls, 
schools, and firehouses throughout the Southcoast for one minute. 
Take the minute to STOP & reflect & celebrate all veterans!  
The bells at Good Shepherd will ring along with bells in  
Mattapoisett, Marion, Rochester, Dartmouth, Wareham &  
Fairhaven. 
 

The Office of Safe Environment is responsible for oversee-
ing abuse response and reporting; counseling; prevention 
training, and education; and compliance. If you would like 
to learn more about how the Diocese of Fall River is work-
ing to keep your children safe, please call Deacon Joe Re-
gali, Director of Safe Environment, at 508-675-1311 
If you or anyone you know has been a victim of sexual 
abuse by a Diocesan employee, please contact Deacon Joe 
Regali, Director, Office of Safe Environment, at 508-675-
1311 



We are happy to announce that the sacred heart food pantry at St Bernadette’s is still open every Monday from 4-5pm. It currently needs to 
be restocked. They are in particular need of Macaroni & Cheese, Peanut Butter, canned spaghetti & meatballs, ravioli, hearty soups and 
stews, canned clam chowder, canned fruit and jelly/jams. If you could possible double bag your donations, it would be a great help. Non-
perishable food items may be brought to St. Bernadette’s on Mondays between 1:30 and 6:00pm. If you wish to volunteer your time and/or 
donate food, please call Cyndi 508-673-4954 or Janice 508-990-6224. Financial donations are welcome and checks may be made payable to 
Sacred Heart Food Pantry at St. Bernadette’s and mailed to Holy Name Parish, 709 Hanover st. Fall River, MA 02720. Thanks 

Praying with Icons: A new series of morning retreats will be led by Sr. Madeleine Tacy, OP,D. Min. These Tuesday retreats will include an 
introduction to the history, development, and religious/spiritual use of icons. Since icons are referred to as “windows on heaven” time will be 
spent on the meaning of icons and how they can be used as an aid in prayer.  
Sr. Madeleine is member of the Dominican Sisters of Hope. Her life-long interest in spirituality has led her to explore how various  
faith traditions express the yearning for the presence of God in their lives. Tuesday mornings: Coffee 9:30; Session 10:00-12:30. Cost $25/ 
session October 9, November 13, and December 11. 

Permanent Diaconate Information Nights: His Excellency, the Most Reverend Edgar M daCunha, Bishop of Fall River, has 
authorized the formation of a new class for Permanent Deacons beginning in the spring of 2019. Those interested in pursuing 
the vocation of the diaconate, scheduled to begin the Aspirancy phase in the spring of 2019, are invited to submit a preliminary 
application. Additional details and a preliminary application is available on our website— fallriverdeacons.com. Information 
meetings will be held on November 8 with a final  
information meeting to be held on January 17, 2019. These general information meetings will delve into the process of for-
mation of a deacon for the Diocese of Fall River. The info nights will be held at Holy Name of the Sacred Heart of Jesus Parish 
Center, 121 Mt Pleasant Street, New Bedford, 02740 at 7:00pm. If you have any questions, please contact Deacon Frank Lucca 
or Rev Robert Oliveira, Co-Directors of the Office of the Permanent Diaconate at office@frpermanentdiaconate.com or contact 
the Office of the Permanent Diaconate at 508-990-0541 

Save the Date: The Fall River Diocese 2019 Women and Men’s Conference will take place on Saturday, March 9, 2019, at Stonehill  
College in Easton. Response over the past two years has been very positive to this one-day Lenten program that features noted speakers,  
music, Mass, fellowship and more. So, please mark your 2019 calendar now and watch for details on the Women and Men’s Conference in 
the coming months. 

The Diocesan Marriage Preparation program needs more team couples - both newly married and veterans  (age is not a consideration). We 

constantly hear from those working in the program, how much they get out of their involvement.  

The Diocesan Marriage Preparation program meets in three locations: Mansfield, Dartmouth, and Dennisport on Cape Cod. In each location 

there is a team of volunteers that facilitate three to five sessions per year. If you are interested in serving in this ministry please email or call 

the Office of Faith Formation at bbonneau@dfrcs.org or 508—678-2828 ext 13 

The Riches of Simplicity: Monastic Artists and Artisans will be on exhibit from October 31-November 25 at the Dedee Shattuck Gallery in 
Westport, Massachusetts. The exhibit includes works of artists from St. Joseph’s Abbey in Spencer, Weston Priory, and other monasteries in 
the Northeast region. The gallery is located at 1 Partners’ Lane, Westport and is open Wednesday-Saturday 10am-5pm and Sunday 12pm-
5pm. For more information, call 508-636-4117 

Due to hall renovations, St. John Neumann Parish in East Freetown, is NOT having a Christmas Bazaar in November. We ap-
preciate all your support over the past years, and look forward to seeing you again next year. 


